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Friday 19th June 2020

Dear Parents, 
RE: Reception – Reading Information

Your child’s reading journey started with that very first book they were read or story they were told. Seeing your child become a reader is a wonderful thing and as parents you are the key to your child’s reading success. Throughout your child’s time at school, we will work together so your child develops a love for reading.

Learning to read starts with phonics. In school we use the 'Read Write Inc' literacy programme by Ruth Miskin. At the start of the Reception school year, the children revisit and learn 'speed sounds' so that they are able to blend these sounds together to form short words. The phase sounds they will be working through can be found on our school website here.
You can help your child by practising these sounds with them so they can recall them at speed. We will also start to learn some tricky words. These are words that cannot be sound out and have to learn by sight but are key to accessing most texts. The tricky words can be found here.
Accurate pronunciation of speed sounds is important and will enable your child to blend sounds together. There is a useful clip on You Tube showing the correct pronunciation of sounds here.
When learning each letter, the children also learn that each letter has a different rhyme and picture to match the written formation. The children have started to practice letter formation in phonics as seen here.

Within the first few weeks of school, all being well, your child will receive two reading books from the school reading scheme, a sound activity book, a home-school reading record book and an information sheet detailing how the school reading books are banded. Please ensure that your child’s reading book is returned to school in their reading folder on their given day, so that we can read with your child and change their reading books.

Finally, we cannot stress how important it is reading to read with your child each day for 10-15 minutes at home. Reading together is a quality time for you and your child to enjoy whilst developing their vocabulary, understanding, empathy, imagination and instilling a love for reading.  

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs D Pringle



Miss E Giles

Headteacher



Reception Class Teacher

